
 

 

 
 

 

 
Coyotes in Harvest Creek- Be prepared, not scared.  

 In recent weeks there have been a few coyote sightings in Harvest Creek, 
even during daylight. Late January to mid February is mating season, so that 
may be the reason they are more visible.  We ask that everyone be aware,  
especially those who walk their pets. Consider having a coyote safety kit, in 
the rare event that you have an encounter with a coyote. An article on how to 
create a Coyote Safety Kit can be found by clicking this link, as it  is best to 
have the knowledge and equipment to safely deal with the situation. 
 

Candidate Election Signs: 
Should residents wish to show their support for a candidate in the upcoming 
Provincial Election, they can place their candidate’s sign in their front window 
only. Election signs are not permitted in the front gardens or on the front lawns.  
Signs must be removed by February 28, 2025, the day after the election. 
 

Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held Tuesday May 13th at St. Davids Lions Hall 
1462 York Road at 7pm, with sign-in beginning at 6:30pm. If you're unable to attend, please fill 
out the proxy form which will be e-mailed to you in the AGM package arriving late April and 
submit it to a board member, or another homeowner in the community. 

 
 

Bell Fibe™ Update:  
Bell Fibe™ laid their major cable lines in the complex late in 2024. Though a specific time 
frame has not been determined, we believe completion of lines to individual homes will 
occur early to mid summer. After that is complete, we will make residents aware of when 
service can be obtained for those who are interested. 
 

 

 Harvest Creek Community Update 

February 2025 

www.VillageonHarvestCreek.com 

 

It is the responsibility of all residents to keep their emails and phone numbers up to date with Wilson Blanchard. 

NiagaraInfo@wilsonblanchard.com 

Otherwise, you may run the risk of not receiving AGM notices, emails and newsletters.  

Please pass this tip along to those who may not be receiving these notices. 

https://gritcitycarnivores.org/safety-kit
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